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Events coming 

up! 

December 
w/b Tues 1/12 to Tues 15/12 
CHILDREN CAN SEND CHRIST-
MAS CARDS  IN SCHOOL  
 
w/b Mon 7-Fri 11 RE week 
 
Mon 14 Non school uniform 
day - Bring a raffle prize 
(letter to follow) 
 
Fri 18 Children can dress up 
as a Nativity character or 
wear a Christmas jumper 
 
Last day of term Fri 18/12/20 

School re-opens Mon 
4th January 2021 

Stars of the Week:        The Whole of Class 1; Class 2 Luke, Elsie Class 3 

Amy O, Ava Class 4 Ben M, Suzanna  
    

Monday 14th December – Non uniform day with a Christmas theme!  

This could be anything from a Christmas jumper to a piece of 
tinsel in your hair, as long as it is festive! We ask in exchange for 
not wearing uniform next Monday, that pupils bring in an item such 
as chocolates, wine or biscuits to go into a hamper for the raffle. 
There will be a designated area in each class for your child to leave 
the item (class 4 will not be doing P.E on this day).  

Following the DFE guidelines  

if any child tests positive within 48 hours after we end next Friday for the 

Christmas holidays, it is the parents' duty to inform the school by email, so  

we can contact other parents of the children in that bubble (class). After 48 

hours, parents must follow the track and trace guidance. The office email is 

office@wreningham.norfolk.sch.uk and this will be checked twice a day 

until the 24 December.  

The School will remain open on Friday 18th December.  

We have an in-school Christingle service for all the children Friday AM and   
KS2 Christmas parties are planned for the afternoon.  

The Class 1 Nativity was filmed this week and class 1 parents will be sent a link so they can enjoy watching it with their children. 

The updated 2020 Calcu-

lations Policy is now on 

the school website. It 

should be a guide to par-

ents about the different 

calculation strategies we 

teach in school. 

 

 

 


